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	DEVELOPMENT PROPOSED:
	Discharge of Condition(s) 26 (Protected Species Survey Report-Bats) and 52 (Crested Newt Advice) of planning permission 3/2014/0183. 

	AT:
	Land at Malt Kiln Brow Chipping PR3 2GP

	The following Condition(s) have been discharged from the above planning application.



	1
	Condition 26 is partially discharged insofar that the submitted details are agreed by the Local Planning Authority. The development shall be carried out in strict accordance with the Protected Species Survey Report dated August 2015.  Upon the development having been completed in strict accordance with the details this condition shall be considered fully discharged.

Full discharge of this condition at this time would be premature given the development is not complete.



	2
	Condition 52 is partially discharged insofar that the submitted details are agreed by the Local Planning Authority. The condition requires that the development be carried out in strict accordance with the recommendations of the Great Crested Newt Advice Note produced by Bowland Ecology.  Upon the development having been completed in strict accordance with the approved details this condition shall be considered fully discharged.

Full discharge of this condition at this time would be premature given the development is not complete.
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